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Events.....

23rd September - Parent Hour from 07:45 to 09:15
23rd September—Hornbill Helping Hands and SLT Coffee drop in from 09:15
26th September— Unified lesson start time at 07:45

27th September—Day one of our Foundation Stage and Key Stage One fruit
scheme

7th October— Dashain kite making and family pichic

24th—28th October—Half Term

2nd November— Parent evening 13:45 onwards (more information to follow)
7th December—Foundation Stage and Key Stage One Nativity Play

8th December—Key Stage Two Christmas Ensemble

School Governance Committee

MOD Schools do not have a governing body with the same powers as those in
England. MOD are the employing body and have responsibility for Hornbill
School. Locally there is a School Governance Committee (SGC).

The SGC has a critical role in ensuring positive outcomes for pupils in school
by working closely with the senior leadership team (SLT) in agreeing priorities
for improvement, ensuring accountability, and monitoring and evaluating school
performance.

The SGC acts in the best interests of all pupils in the school, focussed by the
question, ‘What difference will this make to the pupils in the school?'. We will
have more news and updates from our SGC in upcoming editions of this news-
letter.

Safeguarding

Mr Walters is the Designated Safeguarding Lead.
Mrs L Brown is the Deputy Safeguarding Lead.




